Bentonville/Bella Vista Daybreak Rotary Club Presents DSG to Bella
Vista Library for Library2Go
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Harris McKee (Assistant Governor District 6110 Rotary international), Bill Powell (President: Bentonville
Bella Vista Daybreak Rotary and Joni Stine (Bella Vista Library Director)

Thursday December 8, 2011 attended the morning meeting of Bentonville Bella Vista Daybreak Rotary
to receive a Rotary District 6110 Simplified Grant of $3,000 to fund the “Library2Go” program. This
enables library patrons to download eBooks and audiobooks via the internet and read them on their
computers or e-book readers (Kindle, Nook™, iPad®, etc.) The library’s participation in the Arkansas

Library2Go consortium greatly increases the number of titles available.

The Bella Vista Library is unique in this area as it gives a class, open to the public, once each month to
teach individuals how to utilize the program and download books via the internet to various readers. It

is a welcomed addition to the library and the number utilizing it is growing rapidly.
Rotarians from the local club and a four State District have pooled their donations to make such grants

possible.
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Bob Bleakman, Bentonville/Bella Vista Rotary Club
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